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To: Everyone 
From: Education and IT Department 
Date: April 23rd, 2024 
Subject: Move to SURGE eLearning Platform 

 

We will be transitioning to a new eLearning platform ‘SURGE’, 
effective April 28th.  This new eLearning platform will have a different 
look but will still be similar to our previous eLearning system. You will 
be able to log into the new system after April 28th.   

Training sessions have been booked for staff to drop in to review the 
new system.   

Please reach out to your manager for any questions. 

Thank you. 

 


